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Monthly Meeting: September 14, 2021 
Meeting Minutes 

 
Call to order: 6:59pm 
 
Tonight, twelve members participated in the Club’s general meeting.  A thank you to all that 
participated. 

New members or guests:  New Member Art Ward 

 

Minutes   Reading of the minutes  

 The President asked if everyone had a chance to read the August minutes, 
then asked for a motion to approve. 

 Motion by: KC      Second by: Floyd 
 All were in favor to approve the minutes of the August meeting. 

 

Treasurer’s Report 

 Bruce provided the Club’s current financial status. 
 The President then asked for a motion to approve. 
 Motion by: KC      Second by: Jim B. 
 All were in favor to approve the Treasurer’s Report. 

 

General Announcements  

 The Runway Refurbishment was a huge accomplishment. Many thanks to all who came 
out and helped with this. A special thank you to KC for spearheading this through thick 
and thin and to Greg for his past experience and help. Also, a big thank you to Norm Rickey 
and Bruce Durham for bringing out Norm’s tractor to move sod and rocks.  

 I have four New Club Hats left for sale.  $12 member/$15 non-member first come. 
 Not sure when/if any new ones will be ordered as our source is not available anymore. 
 The October meeting will be at the Grange Hall if the indoor mask mandate is lifted.  

Otherwise, I will set up a ZOOM meeting for October. 

 

Competition 

Competition Saturday in September was canceled due to runway work. 

The next and final Competition is on Saturday, October 2nd.  
  



 
 

 

Events (tentatively) 

Other events for this year: 

 23 October – Fall Closer 
 2021 Swap Meet and Model Aircraft Shows schedule (tentative):  

o October 30th and 31st - NW Model Hobby Expo - Evergreen State 
Fairgrounds, Monroe. 

 If members know of any other swap meets or model shows, please let me or KC know 
about them.   

 Should we have a Winter Build Competition?  Yes, KC will head it up. 

 

Field Maintenance 

 Mowing is tentative set for Monday, September 20th.  KC says yes. 

 

Old Business 

Continue your diligence in reporting field usage hours on the chart at the Kiosk.  We are still 
collecting them for reference of our usage.  Also please account for any hours for guests you may 
bring as well.  A big thank you to Paul and KC for collecting and tabulating this each month.  

 

New Business     

 We need a volunteer to handle the grilling and food for our events next year.  I am asking 
for volunteers.  Please consider this.  Please contact KC or me if you would like to help 
with this. 

 Membership Application update for 2022. 
 It was suggested that the club have a business card that members could hand out.  We can 

print these ourselves.  No personal info on card.  I have an example for all to look at. 
o Motion by: Slim      Second by: Floyd 
o All were in favor to approve a Club Business Card. 
o Greg suggested we add a map since the gate does not have a visible address. 

 

Comments from the Membership:  

It was brought up that sometimes the county ends up paying to get rid of fill dirt.  KC will check 
with the county about the possibility of the club getting any dirt the county needed to get rid of 
as fill for the holes in our field. 
 
 

Adjourned: 7:18pm 


